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February 20, 2024

Dear Rouse High School families,

The safety and security of all our students is our top priority at Rouse. With that in mind, I am
writing to let you know of a situation that has affected our campus and is likely to draw media
attention.

On Friday, February 16, 2024, Leander ISD was informed of a possible inappropriate
teacher/student relationship. The staff person in question was placed on administrative leave
that day pending an investigation by Leander PD and LISD.

Because this is a police investigation, I am unable to provide further details. In addition, I cannot
comment on personnel matters.

We hold our staff to high standards of conduct and accountability. If you have questions
or concerns, please contact me. Thank you for your continued support of Rouse High School.
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Sincerely,

Vincent Hawkins
Principal, Rouse High School
(512) 570-2010

Rouse High School
Website: rhs.leanderisd.org
Location: 1222 Raider Way, Leander, TX 78641
Phone: 512-570-2000
Twitter: @RouseHighSchool
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